
NHS Curriculum Night…On Monday, September 19 from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 
  
Dear NHS Parents & Guardians: 
  
It is our pleasure to invite you to attend Northville High School’s Curriculum Night on Monday, September 19 at 6:00 p.m.  
The focus of this night will be to inform you about what is going on in the classroom and to open lines of communication.  
During each shortened class period, the teacher will briefly discuss the course your student is taking and review other 
important information with you.  Your daughter or son is welcome to join you when walking through her/his daily class 
schedule.  Listed below is the agenda for the NHS Curriculum Night. 
*Please print out your son or daughter’s schedule from MiStar before coming and pick up a map when arriving.   
**Please come 15 to 20 minutes early. 
  
We encourage parents of all grade levels to attend.  The NHS Curriculum Night is a great way to start off the 2022-23 
school year!  We hope to see you on Monday, September 19!!  Again, please come a little early to get to your 1st block 
class (1A-Seminar) so you are not tardy :)  Thank you. 
  
Sincerely, NHS Staff and Administration 
   

NORTHVILLE HIGH SCHOOL CURRICULUM NIGHT AGENDA (A-Day classes first; B-Day classes follow) 

6:00 p.m. - 6:05 p.m. Find your way to your 1A (Seminar) Block/Class  *Reminder, to get here by at least 5:45 p.m. 

6:05 p.m. - 6:15 p.m. 1A Class (Seminar) 

6:15 p.m. -  6:20 p.m. Pass to 2A 

6:20 p.m. - 6:30 p.m. 2A Class 

6:30 p.m. - 6:35 p.m. Pass to 3A 

6:35 p.m. -  6:45 p.m. 3A Class 

6:45 p.m. -  6:50 p.m. Pass to 4A 

6:50 p.m. - 7:00 p.m. 4A Class 

7:00 p.m. - 7:05 p.m. Pass to 1B 

7:05 p.m. - 7:15 p.m. 1B Class 

7:15 p.m. - 7:20 p.m. Pass to 2B 

7:20 p.m. - 7:30 p.m. 2B Class 

7:30 p.m. - 7:35 p.m. Pass to 3B   

7:35 p.m. - 7:45 p.m. 3B Class 

7:45 p.m. - 7:50 p.m. Pass to 4B 

7:50 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. 4B Class 

A few other notes 
about the night... 

-NHS Administration and Counselors will be available all night. 
-NHS Student Congress members will be helping you get to your classes on time. 

  
*To gain more detailed information about your student’s progress, please plan to attend 1st Semester Parent/Teacher 
Conferences on October 24 and/or October 26 from 3 p.m. to 6 p.m. on both nights.  More information about 1st Semester 
Parent/Teacher Conferences will be coming out in October. 


